
 
 

 
 
 

Columbus City Schools 
WRITTEN NOTICE to PARENTS  

CONCERNING 
EYE EXAMINATION REQUIREMENT 

(Amended Substitute House Bill 95) 
 
 

 
 
I have received written notice of the new law (Amended Substitute House Bill 95) 
requiring students initially identified with disabilities under the federal Individuals with 
Disabilities Education Act to have an eye exam by a licensed eye doctor within three 
months of the multi-factored evaluation, unless the student underwent such an 
examination within the nine-month period immediately prior to being identified under 
IDEA. 
 
I understand that it is the parent’s responsibility to pay for the eye exam in most 
circumstances.  I will contact the nurse at my child’s school or my child’s physician if I 
need a list of eye doctors in my community. 
 
I understand that my child will receive or continue to receive special education services 
from the district even without a completed eye exam. 
 
 
 
Child’s Name _____________________________________ 
 
School ___________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Signature __________________________________ 
 
Date _____________________________________________  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Columbus City School District does not discriminate because of race, color, national origin, religion, sex, or handicap with 
regard to admission, access, treatment, or employment.  This policy is applicable in all district programs and activities. 


